THE MEETING
OF THE FLUSHING TOWNSHIP
PLANNING COMMISSION
ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED FOR
FEBRUARY 10, 2014
HAS BEEN RE-SCHEDULED FOR

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 2014 AT 7:00 P.M.
AT THE

FLUSHING TOWNSHIP OFFICES,
6524 N SEYMOUR ROAD, FLUSHING MI.
THE AGENDA FOR THE

RE-SCHEDULED MEETING IS AVAILABLE ON
THE TOWNSHIP’S WEBSITE.

Thank You.
Julia A. Morford
Clerk



